
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 2:20 PM 
Subject: Deal Team's Concern Re:- new Licensing Arrangements for Domlec 
  
To:  Mr. Lancelot Mc Caskey 
        Executive Director 
        INDEPENDENT REGULATORY COMMISSION 
  
Re:  Deal Team’s Concerns on the New Licensing Arrangement for DOMLEC  
  
Please be advised that the Deal Team for the Geo-thermal Development Project wishes to 
register their concerns with regard the proposed licenses for DOMLEC.  These are as follows: 
  
i)    Commencement of Licenses 
ii)   Duration of Licenses 
iii)  Inclusion of ability to enter into “Wheeling Arrangement” 
iv)  Inclusion of maximum possible renewable energy for peaking purposes 
v)   Change of “Net Billing” to “Net Metering” for Grid Tied     Renewable energy initiatives. 
vi)  Inclusion of triggering mechanism for tariff review. 
  
Please be further advised that we are aware that the deadline for submissions of these 
concerns is March 15th, 2013, but we are seeking your consideration to be granted an additional 
10 days for the submission of further details of these concerns. 
We look forward to your kind consideration of this request. 
  
Carl Duncan 
Member-Geo-Thermal Deal Team 
  
  
 


